Comments of SCTA President, David Fisher to the Sacramento City Unified School Board, May 27, 2021.

Agenda Item 6.1

Tonight, in yet another special meeting announced at the last minute, the SCUSD school board is being asked to approve a grant application that has not received the required public and stakeholder input.

At stake tonight is \$28.5 million in state funding related to the Expanded Learning Opportunity Grant, which was part of AB 86.

Unlike other school districts which began working on these plans back in March as soon as AB 86 was passed, SCUSD waited until the last minute, May 27th, prior to a June 1, 2021 deadline.

The grant requires stakeholder input, including from teachers. There has been none.

Unfortunately, this grant application and lack of planning is indicative of much larger administrative issues that plague SCUSD.

With \$28.5 million on the line, we should be able to expect better from Superintendent Aguilar and the administrative staff.

6.1 Approve AB/SB 86 Expanded Learning Opportunities Grant Plan Adoption

Sacramento City Unified School District Board of Education Meeting

May 27, 2021 Public Comments

Name:	Desirée Throckmorton
Comment:	Request that the board provides email to families with public statement regarding intentions to return full time in the fall.

Speaking as:

Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp:

5/26/2021 5:15:22 PM

6.1 Approve AB/SB 86 Expanded Learning Opportunities Grant Plan Adoption

Sacramento City Unified School District Board of Education Meeting

May 27, 2021 Public Comments

Name:	Desirée Throckmorton
Comment:	Request that the board provides email to families with public statement regarding intentions to return full time in the fall.

Speaking as:

Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp:

5/26/2021 7:44:54 PM